
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

May 23, 2008 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
& OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No. 07-035-93              

In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Authority To Increase its 
Retail Electric Utility Service Rates in Utah and for Approval of Its Proposed Electric 
Service Schedules and Electric Service Regulations, Consisting of a General Rate 
Increase of Approximately $161.2 Million Per Year, and for Approval of a New Large 
Load Surcharge 

 
Rocky Mountain Power hereby submits for filing an original and fifteen copies of the Joint Issue 
List in the above referenced docket.  Using our best efforts, this reflects the revenue requirement 
adjustments and issues of the parties to the case as of the filing of sur-rebuttal testimony today.  
An electronic copy of this entire filing will be sent to mlivingston@utah.gov.   
 
Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for 
additional information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 
 

By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By Fax:   (503) 813-6060 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 

 
 Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List in Docket No. 07-035-93 
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